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Addendum #1:  

 
Correction to SCBO Advertisement 
 
The SCBO advertisement has the due date for bids to be received as 5/14/2024 at 10:00 
p.m.    This was an error.  The correct bid due date is 5/14/2024 at 10:00 a.m.   
 
Question #1  
Per the mandatory response requirements and submittal format on page 18 of the RFP, 
“The total page count shall not exceed twenty-five (25) pages.”  Does the 25-page count 
exclude anything?   
 
Answer:  The twenty-five (25) page count limit has been waived.  You may submit as 
many pages as necessary in your proposal.   
 
Question #2 
Will finalists be allowed to demonstrate the proposed solution? If so, when? 
 
Answer:  If the district thinks a presentation of interview is necessary, we will conduct 
those after reviewing the submissions.  We do not have a date set at this time but that 
would more than likely happen in June.   
 
Question #3 
What is the number of serving lines? 
 
Answer: Current number of serving lines is thirty-nine (39).  This number is subject to 
changes as necessary.   
 
Question #4 



What is the estimated total dollar amount of all online meal payments for the 2024-25 
school year? This will help our team better forecast the number of anticipated parent 
and district admin support inquiries we may receive throughout the year. 
Answer:  For the last full year of meal payments July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2033, we 
received a total of $593,417.96 with just online payments for meals.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


